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TOWN OF NORFOLK
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION
December 12, 2024, 5:00pm

MINUTES
Zoom
Present: Libby Borden, Sue Frisch, Kate Johnson, Tom McGowan, Brett Robbins, Michael
Selleck,
Absent: Larry Hannafin, Trish Deans, Jon Riedeman, Robert Whipple

Libby called the meeting to order at 5:03 pm.

The minutes of the September 12, 2024 meeting were unanimously approved.
The meeting calendar for 2025 was unanimously approved.

Michael will be resigning as of December 31, 2024.

Libby said that Tom Fahsbender, who is retiring as Chair of the P&Z, is planning to review and move
forward the goals of the POCD. Libby volunteered to participate.

Joe Kelly requested to be on the EDC agenda in January meeting to discuss the Manor House proposal.
The commission felt that the P&Z was the correct forum for discussion and unanimously voted to reject
his request.

Michael reviewed Norfolk Looking Forward initiatives and had no updates from the September meeting.

Sue strongly suggested that the EDC take on the initiative to make Norfolk an Arts and Culture
Designation.

Kate reported that she is still hoping Haystack Woods construction will start soon.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:45.

Michael and Libby



